
                                                             
Waterloo 

Oakdale 
BLACKWOOD 

NP12 0NU 
01495 233600 

                              ihsca@caerphilly.gov.uk 
  www.islwynhigh.org 

   

Headteacher: Mr J Hicks - BA (Hons) MA (Ed) NPQH                                                                      Chair of Governors: Mr G Bryce 
 

Belong . . .  
Believe . . . 
Achieve . . . 

 

Confirmation that Year 11 CDG Anchor Assessment window closes 
today 28th May 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

As you are aware, all CDG ‘Anchor Assessment tasks’ should be completed by Year 11 pupils today. The 
assessment window will therefore close at the end of school time on Friday 28th May 2021. 

We are holding a “Leavers’ Event”, specifically for Year 11 pupils, this afternoon (28th May 2021), which 
is the opportunity for pupils to sign school shirts, etc. 

*However please note that, should your child be studying GCSE Drama, the practical assessment and 
moderation for this subject will take place on Monday 7th June, 2021 (the advertised INSET day), between 
8.30am – 12.30pm. This is the only exception to the assessment window detailed above and Drama 
students will be expected to return on this date for this final part of the qualification. Mrs Llewellyn - 
Subject Lead for Drama - will be writing to Drama students/parents separately with more details on this 
arrangement. 

 

Thank you, 

Senior Management Team 

Islwyn High School 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  


